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School Board Meeting:     January 27, 2020 
 
Subject:       BCMS/BHS Course Proposals 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller, Director 
        Teaching & Learning 
              
 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:  

Recommend board approval of the proposed course additions, deletions and 
course modifications for Buffalo Community Middle School and Buffalo High 
School courses as listed below. 

 
DESCRIPTION: 

At the January 13 board workshop, the course proposal process was reviewed, as 
well as the course proposals submitted by Buffalo Community Middle School and 
Buffalo High School. 
  
The proposed courses have met the criteria of the course proposal process:  
review by the department chair, the building principal, the BHS Department 
Chairs, the District Teaching & Learning Council and the Community Teaching & 
Learning Council.  
 
Approval is recommended for the following course additions, course modifications, 
and course deletions:  
 
Department  Course Addition 

Phy Ed   Online Fitness for Life 

FCS   Baking & Pastry 

Business  Apps for Presentations 

Phy Ed   Inclusive PE (BCMS) 

 

Department  Course Modification 

Eligibility Criteria 

Business  Apps for College: Excel & Data Analysis 

FCS   Culinary Foods 2 

Name Change 
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Tech Ed   CIS Competitive Engineering 

World Languages Introduction to World Languages     

Delivery Method 

Business  Personal Finance (hybrid) 

Business  CIS College Academic Prep - CAP (hybrid) 

Business  Law and Order (hybrid) 

 

Department  Course Deletion 

Business  Work Preparation Program 

 
NEXT STEPS: 
 
Once approved, the course additions and course modifications are included in the 
BHS registration process as appropriate.  Principals and staff will determine if the 
new courses have sufficient student registration and adequate resources to offer 
the courses for next year within the available budgets and staffing allocations 
awarded. 
  
Each new course approved for implementation in 2020-2021 will be eligible for 
curriculum development hours. These hours are under the direction of the 
Department of Teaching and Learning. 


